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The article by Kılıç was published in the November issue [Anatol J Cardiol 2021 Nov;25(11):839-840] with the heading 
“Author’s Reply” as a part of the “Letter to the Editor,” which was again published in the same issue [Anatol J Cardiol 
2021 Nov;25(11):838]. The author has requested that a specific title be given for the article together with a separate 
DOI.

The author’s correction request was evaluated and accepted by the Editorial Board. A new DOI (10.5152/AnatolJCardi-
ol.2021.513-R) and heading (Reply to letter to the editor: Warning: Potential risks and limitations of preemptive alcohol 
septal ablation before transcatheter mitral valve replacement) were assigned for the article. You may access the up-
dated article on the journal’s website.
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